
C20-304 
--In School Committee--

10/20/2020

Ordered:

Whereas CPS strives to engage parents, students, educators, staff, and the community in CPS
decision-making, the School Committee will televise the scheduled Roundtable discussion with
Elementary School Principals (Oct. 27, 2020).

A true copy:

Dosha E. Beard
Executive Secretary to the School Committee

c: 
Mayor Siddiqui
Motion # 20-265


